
      BUSBY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
South Liverpool Road, Busby, NSW, 2168 

Ph: 02 9607-7211 

Email: busby-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Ena Lakisoe-Mapuna 

 

Harmony Day  
Thursday 21st March 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 

Harmony Day celebrates Australia’s cultural diversity. It’s about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of 
belonging for everyone. Busby Public School is celebrating ‘Living in Harmony’ on Thursday 21st March. 
Classes will be involved in lessons that promote inclusiveness and celebrating our similarities and 
differences. 
 
We invite students to wear their cultural costumes to celebrate Harmony Day. If students do not have a 
cultural costume to wear, they can wear something the colour ORANGE. This is a free event for all students. 
We hope that your child will join us in celebrating Harmony Day on Thursday. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
E. Lakisoe          D. Klaudiou  
Principal          Harmony Day Organiser 

 
 
 
 

mailto:busby-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

